Thursday 8™ September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our specialist music teacher, Mrs Dingle, will be running a Choir Club for children from Year 4 to Year
6. The club will be held on a Friday after school from 3.20pm until 4.00pm. The club will be charged
at £1.00 per week and will run until the end of the term.

If you would like your child to attend the Choir Club, please complete the slip below and return to
the school office. Payment of £6.00 is required via ParentPay to secure your place. There are limited
places available and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

The club will run from Friday 16" September 2022 until Friday 21st October 2022.

Yours sincerely,
H@%@

Miss France
School Business Manager
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Holmer Lake Primary School Choir Club - Friday
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would like to attend Choir Club.

My child will attend after school club from 4.00pm

| will collect my child at 4.00pm

My child can walk home from school I:I Year 5/6 only

| consent for my child’s photo be taken and used on the school’s social media.

Holmer Lake Primary School, Brookside, Telford, TF3 1LD '
Tel: 01952 387580 | Email: A2153@taw.org.uk | Website: www.holmerlakeprimary.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs H Kumar




